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Newsletter to members 

 

SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING  - Friday 12th October 2018 

At the Special General Meeting, David Abercrombie, Fiona Allan ONZM, Cameron George, Bho Patel, 

Kereyn Smith MNZM and Michael Stowers were unanimously elected as members of the Carbine Club.    

Welcome to our new members and we look forward to their involvement in the Club’s activities.  

 

DRUGS IN SPORT LUNCHEON – Friday 12th October 2018 

The Drugs in Sport luncheon followed the Special General Meeting and Professor Dave Gerrard OBE, 

CNZM was our guest speaker.  He gave a fascinating account not only of the history of drug testing in 

sport but of some of the very enterprising means adopted by some to cheat!    It was a great talk and 

could have continued much longer. 

 

CHRISTMAS BARBEQUE – Sunday 16th December 2018  

The final function of the year will be the Christmas barbeque for members and their spouses/partners to 

be hosted once again by President Peter Jeffares and his wife Nicola at their fabulous apartment at 

701/8 Hereford Street, Freemans Bay from 3pm.     See the attached map for location.   The cost will be 

$20 per head to cover food.   Wine and water will be available courtesy of our very generous sponsors, 

Federal Merchants, or members can bring their own beverages if they prefer. 

We look forward to seeing you there.       For catering purposes, please advise Vicky Latta on 

victoria@latta.co.nz or 021 681 224 no later than 10th December. 

 

2019 DATES 

Please note the following dates in your diaries: 

▪ Annual Charity Golf Tournament – Monday 25th February 2019 

▪ Annual General Meeting and Members’ luncheon – Monday 29th April 2019 

 
Regards 

 

VJ Latta 

Secretary 
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